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Ug OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL
K Department of Homeland Security

Washington, DC 20528 / www.oig.dhs.gov
March 16, 2020

The Honorable Christopher S. Murphy
United States Senate

136 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Murphy:

Thank you for your recent letter requesting that our office investigate the
Department of Homeland Security’s cooperation with certain
congressional requests.

We have carefully reviewed your correspondence and determined that we
will not initiate an investigation. Please call me with questions, or a
member of your staff may contact Erica Paulson, Assistant Inspector
General for External Affairs, at (202) 981-6000.

Sincerely,

el G
oseph’V. Cuffari Ae

Inspector General

cc: The Honorable Steve Linick
Inspector General, Department of State

James Springs
Inspector General, National Archives and Records Administration

Richard K. Delmar
Deputy Inspector General, Department of Treasury



